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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM: Tony Grover 
 
SUBJECT: Discussion of Fish and Wildlife issues with Lorri Bodi, Vice President of 

Environment, Fish and Wildlife, Bonneville Power Administration. 
 
 
 Ms. Bodi will discuss how BPA views their Columbia River Basin Fish and Wildlife 
mitigation obligations and efforts under the twin drivers of the Northwest Power Act and the 
Endangered Species Act.   
 
 She will also discuss the progress made to date under the Fish and Wildlife Program and 
the general future direction of BPA’s fish and wildlife mitigation efforts. 
 
 
________________________________________ 
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